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Marysville Section 2023 Annual Meeting 
The Marysville Section hosted their annual meeting November 30th, 2023.  PECG President 
Brad Shelton, Past PECG President's Mark Sheahan and Cameron Knudsen, and Bargaining 
Team Chair D’Arcy McLeod were in attendance.  John Snee (retired PECG member) and his 
band "Jimmy and the Jets" performed.  PECG Marysville Section monogramed baseball hats 
were given to each attendee.  Abraham Hessabi was honored with a 10-year service award for 
his efforts in volunteering to serve our section in multiple roles the last 10 years. 

 
 

Sacramento Kings Game March 2024 
At the end of March 2024, the PECG Marysville section is planning an off-site event at a 
Sacramento Kings game. Both lower and upper-level tickets are being offered at discounted 
prices. If you haven't already done so, please fill out the survey or reach out to your section 
leadership for the email to the event. 
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The Marysville Section awarded five $500 scholarships to PECG related family members pursuing 
careers in STEM related fields. 
 

 

Marysville Section Scholarship Program 

Member Appreciation Events 
Marysville section hosted 2 employee appreciation events earlier in the year that were well 
attended by PECG members in the Caltrans District Office building. Members received a 
variety of PECG branded merchandise ranging from tumblers to multi-functional pens to 
various gadgets. 
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Every PECG member should have the opportunity to serve in a PECG leadership role.  It is a 
chance to learn about the issues that are important to us both as individuals and as an 
organization.  Elections for new Marysville Section officers will take place in June.  The 
leadership positions are Director, President, President Elect, Vice President Collective 
Bargaining, Vice President Supervisory, Secretary, and Treasurer. 

For more information, please contact any of the current Section officers.  The Section officer 
contact information can be found on the PECG website at pecg.org/marysville-section/.  
     

 

 

 

Marysville Section Leadership  

Marysville Section Summer Quarterly Meeting 
Marysville section hosted its first in person meeting in July since March 2020. Ted Toppin, 
PECG's executive director was the guest speaker. Sarju Patel was honored with a 20-year 
service award for his 20 years of volunteer service to our section as our section treasurer 
among other responsibilities. 
 

2023 Award for Highest Member Recruitment Statewide 
Marysville section once again achieved the highest member recruitment statewide.  Section 
leaders Rajive Chadha and Abraham Hessabi received the award on behalf of the Marysville 
Section at PECG's annual meeting.  
 
 
 Community Outreach 

Marysville PECG section will once again be donating to local charities that include the 
Salvation Army Christmas Angel Tree Program, Yuba Sutter Foodbank Give A Yam, STEM 
Sacramento Regional Fair, Yuba Community College STEM program, and Christmas Gifts for 
Covillaud Elementary School Kids. 
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